
HALLOWEEN PAINT-IN STILL A HIT IN ITS 41
ST

 YEAR 

The store fronts in Downtown Lawrence are once again “spooky” for the upcoming holiday 

because of participants in Lawrence Parks and Recreation and the Breakfast Optimist’s long-

running program, the Halloween Paint-In.  

 

The Halloween Paint-In celebrated its 41st year and provided 52 participants an opportunity 

to showcase their artistic abilities through their paintings of the store front windows. This 

year, we invited back painters from previous years to participate. 

 

Each participant received a Halloween Paint-In t-shirt.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GIRL’S INTRAMURALVOLLEYBALL SEASON COMPLETED 

Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department continued organizing and overseeing the girl’s intramural volleyball 

leagues in the Lawrence Public Schools this fall. 

 

One-hundred-fifty-one girls participated from the middle schools in Lawrence. This included 16 teams from the 6th, 

7th and 8th grades combined. A total of 8 courts and two Middle Schools main and auxiliary gyms were used each 

Saturday morning for games.  

 

This program is a partnership between Lawrence Parks and Recreation and Lawrence Public Schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 


